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October 1,,2015

Sierra Foundation
PO Box 442
Prather, CA 93651

RE: Donatiorr to Sierra High Sctrool

Dear Sierra Foundation,

On behalf of the SHS Golf Club and the Student Body of Sierra High School, thank

you for your very generous donation of S1,800.00 . Your donation is tax deductible and this letter

may be used as proof of that donation. No goods or services were received in return forthis donation.

Thank you again for your continued support and contributions to Sierra Unified School District.

Your thoughtfulness and generosity help to fund student programs during these tough economic times.

Go Chieftains!

Sincerely,
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